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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF HONDURAS TRANSMITTING THE NAMES OF THE EXPERTS WHO WILL SPEAK ON THE CENTRAL AMERICAN EXPERIENCE WITH THE FRAMEWORK TREATY ON DEMOCRATIC SECURITY IN CENTRAL AMERICA

AT THE MEETING OF THE Committee on Hemispheric Security
ON OCTOBER 29, 2002

Permanent Mission of Honduras
to the
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
No. 551/02/MPH/OEA
October 17, 2002
Dear Mr. Ambassador:

In keeping with our conversations on the presentation to be given on October 29 of this year to the Committee on Hemispheric Security on regional security arrangements, I am pleased to provide you with the names of the experts who will speak on the Central American experience with the Framework Treaty on Democratic Security in Central America.


Dr. Elizabeth Villalta

Legal Adviser, Ministry of Foreign Affairs of El Salvador 

Phone (503) 222-6324

Fax (503) 222-5798

Dr. Mauricio Herdocia

Adviser to the Minister of Foreign Affairs of Nicaragua

Phone (505) 244-8015 and 8016

Fax (505) 228-5102

These officials have been chosen by GRUCA for this purpose and will coordinate with one another on the substantive aspects of the presentation.  I would ask that you kindly issue formal invitations so that they may make the necessary travel arrangements with their foreign ministries.

Since I will be out of the country next week, I would appreciate your contacting Ambassador Mauricio Aguilar, Alternate Representative of this mission, for any further information you may require on this matter.

Sincerely yours,

Salvador Rodezno

Ambassador

Permanent Representative
Ambassador Miguel Ruiz Cabañas
Permanent Representative of Mexico
  to the Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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